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The Huffington Post posted an article on March 28th titled “Why Companies Have Failed to End Sexual 
Harassment in the Workplace.”  The article is a good reminder that the best defense is a good offense.  In the 
employment world, that means having appropriate policies and training in place and then following those 
policies.  This is especially true when it comes to anti-harassment, sexual or any protected class.  
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